
April 30, 1975 

Mr. Joseph Schiff 
West Side Jewish Community Council 
33 West 60th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10023 

Dear Joe: 

I wonder if you had an opportunity to look into the 
parking problem on Saturdays in the West Side. 

Please let me know what 4newer, if any, you get. 

Warmest regards. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN IAM4 


